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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Audra Burton <audra@pyotewatersystems.com>
Sent: Sunday, August 10, 2014 12:01 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: Re: WILLOW LAKE SWD
Attachments: C-14120110808-signed.pdf

Mike here is the final report, please don't hesitate to call Jerry on any questions. 
 
 
Audra L Burton 
  
New Mexico District  
Pyote Water Solutions, LLC 
office / cell~432-448-5323 
fax~575-689-8323 
email~audra@pyotewatersystems.com  
  
  
  
  
  

  

  

 
  
  
  
 

On Wed, May 14, 2014 at 7:53 AM, Audra Burton <audra@pyotewatersystems.com> wrote: 
 Good morning Mike, 
  
  We had an incident on April 25, 2014. We are playing phone tag on this. I am sending you hopefully 
the right form, I filled out the best I could and I hope this is the right one. Please call me or Jerry on 
this. We are having problems with the land owner and the company that caused the spill. Also do I 
need to add a letter of explanation on what's going on with this. 
  
Thank you 
 
Audra Burton 
  
Pyote Water Solutions, LLC 
Carlsbad, NM office  
(cell)  (432)448-5323  
(fax )  (575)689-8323  
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audra@pyotewatersystems.com 
  
  
  
  
  
  

  

  

 
  
  
  

 


